
We have arrived ... 

Wednesday, June 12, we arrived in 

Moshi, Tanzania. We had NO 

ISSUES! From weighing the bags in 

Houston to getting in the car at the 

Kilimanjaro Airport everything was 

smooth. Honestly, there were 

several things I was concerned 

about and Jesus took care of them 

all. Matthew did amazingly. He ate 

airplane food which is not 

something I expected at all. Since 

arriving he has shown all of the 

Tanzanian staff Al on their phones 

and how to use it. LOL! 

As a team we worshipped 

together last night and the 

presence of God was so sweet. We 

have truly been directed here and 

cannot wait for Jesus to continue to 

reveal His plans. 

on our way .. .it was hard to say 

good-bye_ 
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Please consider giving a donation. 

The rest of the Kecks arrive July 3. 

cannot wait for us to be together 

in this land! 

We are doing this below the 

budget that we had originally had. 

Ask the Lord if He would have you 

give! 

ll day at the market. 

Many things on the agenda ... 

Some of you have asked for a 

calendar of our events and I can 

give you a flexible schedule. This 

is Africa is a favorite saying and 

used all the time, including when 

discussing schedules. We plan 

something but it does not mean it 

will happen, there are many 

working parts to this thing called 

missions. 

For the rest of June we plan to 

camp in the Masai village, go to 

Zanzibar, visit churches, 

outreaches to the local 

universities, in which there will be 

an invitation to a worship service. 

We also will have meetings to plan 

the next steps as a team. 

www.Fire-Africa.com 

A church we visited, it was good to see them again. 

A new friend, COCO! 

Thank you for your 

support! 

Love and blessings, 

Paula 




